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The insurance premium for my unit complex increased from_
$4288.00 last year with H H t 0 $7324.00 this year with
after using a broker to find the cheapest insurance provider it
has nearly doubled with an increase of $3036.00 -There are
only 6 units in my complex which means $506.00 increase per
owner. The body corporate levies were difficult enough to pay
before the insurance premium increase as I am a single
income owner but now they are unaffordable and I may have
to sell & rent
Lisa Blackledge




